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PBHS Class of 1973 Donates to AAG

The Poplar Bluff High School Class of 1973 has donated $1,200 to the Academic
Assistance Group, an academic booster club that awards teachers mini-grants to
supplement classroom budgets.
 
The alumni raised the money at an auction during their 45th reunion ceremony held last
month, according to treasurer Kay Campbell, a retired Senior High teacher. The donation
was made in memory of more than 50 classmates who have sadly passed, she said.
 
Pictured: Kay Campbell of the Class of ‘73 presents a check to PBHS counselor Sara
Holloway, school liaison to the AAG, on Tuesday, Oct. 16.

Photo and article submitted by Tim Krakowiak, Communications/Marketing Director,
Poplar Bluff R-I School District
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